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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: July 14, 2025  
Re: House of Worship Safety Symposium – Chico     

 

Chico Police Department, in  partnership with the FBI, CalOES, the California State Threat Assessment 
Center, and other law enforcement agencies, is hosting their third annual House of Worship Safety 
Symposium.   

The event will be held in Chico on August 11.  This symposium will cover active assailant incidents, physical 
and cyber security self-assessments, and the CalOES non-profit security grant program.  Previous 
symposiums featured knowledgeable speakers and were very well attended.      

Please see the attached flier for registration information.  Participants will be advised of the event’s 
location after they register.    
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